“To make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children” – PTA Mission Statement
HMS PTSA General Membership Meeting
November 15, 2022, @5:30 PM
Call to Order: President, Jane Core Yatzek at 5:38 PM
Attendance: Peter Ritcheson, Mike Contakes, Marie Luma, Kim Dilday, Jessica Ellison, Alisa Smith, Jane Core Yatzeck, Katie Kunkel, Laura Beaudet, Avery Glidewell, Lauren Glidewell, Julia Smith
Current Business
Minutes from the October 11, 2022 Meeting: Secretary, Alisa Smith 
Motion to approve October 11 minutes made by Laura Beaudet; Jessica Ellison seconded it. Motion passed.
President’s Report: We had a great Purple & Gold dance. Over 500 students attended and had a great time. Membership is about 165 currently. We have an increase in family involvement this year.  
Principal’s Update: Principal, Dr. Ellison
The first marking period just ended. She echoed Jane’s comments that the Purple & Gold dance was awesome. The students had a great time. Matt Sanderson has been selected as the Teacher of the Year. 
Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer, Peter Ritcheson
Peter shared some financial information and reported everything looks fine. Since we moved $300 from the 8th Grade Dance line item to the Purple & Gold Dance line item, we will replace that. Discussion will be had at the next meeting. Spirit wear is selling well. Membership dues are still coming in.
Spirit Wear: We are fully stocked now. New hoodies are in. We have all sizes of spirit wear right now.
Mini-Grant: The fall cycle has closed. The grant committee approved approximately $2,400 for 6 grants. 
Hawk Hike: Hawk Hike will be this Friday, November 18. Katie shared info about the plan. 
Winter Service Project: The National Junior Honor Society is running a sock drive. A representative from FISH will come to speak in January to our students. PTSA will provide socks. 
Hospitality: Breakfast was provided in October. 
New Business: The faculty request for a grill will be discussed at a later time. What family events should we do? Game night and trivia night were suggested. Trivia night would need to be held in the cafeteria if pursued due to tech use. Jane shared information about the End of Silence program. We agreed to look into hosting the program. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 6:05 PM
